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Residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home had lots of fun getting involved with ‘Play Your Cards Right’ - our giant game

of 'Higher or Lower"

Our ladies and gents enjoyed playing as a group, taking it in turns to guess whether the next card drawn will be higher or lower than

the previous card. They worked really well together as a team!

We all cheered each other on when we guessed correctly. We were on a roll until our luck run out and we drew a 7 in one round - it

could've gone either way!

As well as playing 'Higher or Lower' in groups, we played individually and concentrated on our guesses; we had a lot of fun and it's a

great way to keep our minds active.
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